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Our Ref: MPS/LM/2023/068

12 September 2023

Through the Principal ‘l*zé‘/

Dear Parents/Guardians,
P6 STUDY BREAK 2023

The Ministry of Education will be implementing a three-day study break for P6 students from 25 Sep
(Mon) to 27 Sep (Wed) 2023 to support their well-being prior to the PSLE.

During the study break, our school will remain open for P6 students who require in-school support.
We feel that your child/ward would benefit from being in school, from 7.30am to 1.30pm on all three
days, to receive assistance from the teachers with his/her work. The Student Care Centre
(NASCANS) will remain open in the afternoons during the study break for families who require the
service.

We strongly encourage you to allow your child/ward to be in school as it would benefit him/her
greatly. Should you need any clarification, please email me at
kirenjit kaur sulinder singh@moe.edu.sqg or call 65832125 during office hours. Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Ms Kirenjit Kaur
Assistant Year Head, P6
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P6 Study Break 2023
CONSENT FORM

| have read the letter about P6 Study Break dated 12 Sep 2023 and | allow / do not allow* my child
/ ward to come to school during the P6 Study Break days.
*please circle accordingly

Child’s / ward’s name: Class:

Parent’s / Guardian’s name:

Parent’s signature & date:




